February Newsletter!

We are extremely proud of the children’s progress tracing their first names!

Here is a recap of January:

Art: Each child has traced and colored the letter of the week while also creating a craft based on the letter. We
have made different Circus, Dental, Insects, and jungle animal crafts.

Language Arts: We continue to master our alphabet by finding the letter of the week and pointing them out in
our books. We also recite the letter and create the sound that the letter makes. Last month, we learned to
recognize and trace the letters Gg, Hh, li, and Jj. We use worksheets to practice tracing our names, letters, and
numbers. These activities help enhance our writing skills as well as build our fine motor skills.

Math/Science/Social Science: We continue to work on concepts such as grouping, matching, sorting,
measuring, counting, and tracing numbers. Last month, we learned numbers 4 & 5. In Science, we learned the
different environments insects live in and jungle animals. We also observed things that sink & float.

This month we will focus:
“February 3 — 7t Theme: Fairytales, Letter: Kk, & Number: 6.
February 10t — 14t Theme: Restaurant/Valentine, Letter: LI, & Number: 6.
February 17 — 215t Theme: Music, Letter: Mm, & Number: 7.
February 24% — February 28t Theme: Nursery Rhymes, Letter: Nn, & Number-: 7.

Mark Your Calendars:

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 14, 2025, from 10:30a.m. — 11:30a.m. All children
are welcome to join us for the classroom party. We have 18 students in our classroom. Children may bring
cards for their friends, please do not mark cards with individual children’s names (this will help ease the
process of distributing the cards). Please, do not send food items. All Valentine goodies should be non-
edible.




